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LOCAL AUTHORITY CURRENT POSITION 

Cambridge - The Cambridge Local Plan was adopted in October 2018.  
- The Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service has formally announced it will 

commence its ‘Greater Cambridge Local Plan – The First Conversation’ consultation, 
starting on 13 January 2020 and running until 24 February 2020.  

- Adoption of The Greater Cambridge Local Plan is currently timetabled for Summer 
2023. 
 

East 
Cambridgeshire 

- The East Cambridgeshire Local Plan was adopted in 2015.  
- In February 2019, the Council withdrew its emerging Local Plan. The East 

Cambridgeshire Local Plan 2015 remains the adopted Local Plan for the district. 
- There is currently no specific timetable for preparation of a new plan. 

 

Fenland  - The Fenland Local Plan was adopted in 2014.  
- The Council are at the first stage in the process of preparing a new Local Plan. 

Fenland District Council consulted on its Issues & Options document from 11 October 
and 21 November 2019. 

- The adoption date for the emerging Local Plan is currently timetabled for February 
2022. 
 

Huntingdonshire - The Huntingdonshire Local Plan was adopted in May 2019. 

 

Peterborough - The Peterborough Local Plan was adopted 24 July 2019. 

 

 South 
Cambridgeshire  

- The South Cambridgeshire Local Plan was adopted in September 2018.  
- The Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service has formally announced it will 

commence its ‘Greater Cambridge Local Plan – The First Conversation’ consultation, 
starting on 13 January 2020 and running until 24 February 2020. 

- Adoption of The Greater Cambridge Local Plan is currently timetabled for Summer 
2023.   
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